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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 2:10 PM
To: 'B'
Subject: RE: water bill hike in seminole county

Good morning Mr. & Mrs. Wagner, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101-WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: B [mailto:volman1703@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 1:48 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: water bill hike in seminole county 
 
To whom it may concern: 
docket number 160101-WS 
  
I need to express my view on this proposed rate hike on our water bill that can be up to 100%. This is totally unacceptable 
from so many reasons. 
First we have not recieved any better quality water, our levels of iron, calcium and chorine remains at very high levels. 
With the economy of the USA today and the struggles we Americans and Floridians are having right now with increased 
bills in healthcare, Electric, food, and other household expenses, how can you in good conscience accept and agree to 
this outrages hike in water fees?? Water is an essential, not like going to the movies or eating out, or buying a new 
outfit......water is essential to life, and you must realize that this burden is way out of line for our community. 
  
Please reject this rate hike and be for the people.......not the industry. 
  
Thank you 
  
Bruce and Ana Wagner 
1410 Canal Point Rd 
Longwood, FL 32750 
407-832-2955 
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